
Mr. Ronald P. Miller 
Messrs. Robins and Partners 

November 17, 1981 

130 Adelaide Street west, Suite 2500 
Post Office Box 102 
Toronto, Ontario MSH 2M2 
Canada 

Dear Sirs: 

We are in receipt of your letter dated October 21, 1981 addressed 
to His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian. 

We wish to advise that the Diocese of the Armenian Church of 
America does not require the servfces of an intermediary to communicate 
between itself and its parishes. 

Enclosed please ffnd bank check No.2207723 dated October 21, 1911 
for $1,000 (one thousand dollars), whfch you have sent on behalf of the 
Holy Cross Armenian Church of toronto, Ontario, Canada; ft should be 
returned to the parish. 

We will further discuss wfth Holy Cross Annenian Church the course 
of action it must take at this time as a member of our Otocese. 

Enclosure 

Yours sincerely, 

Frank Avakian Stoneson 
Executive ~frector 


